


We sincerely hope the defibrillators will never be needed – but we also know that these
remarkable machines are helping to save lives. Cathy Hall is an example. While attending a
conference in Toronto, she experienced pain in her jaw – something that had been bothering
her for a couple of days. The pain got worse and she went into the washroom, where she had
a heart attack and Sudden Cardiac Arrest. Two women noticed her distress and pressed the
panic button. Two OPP officers standing close to the washroom door were able to use a public-
access defibrillator to revive Cathy. She had never had heart problems before this incident, and
because of it, she has taken steps toward a heart-healthy lifestyle. She is also now certified to
use a public-access defibrillator, and she supports the work we do through The Mikey
Network. 

Today’s donation creates an important bridge that will offer people of all ages a second chance
at life. And for you students, this sets an important example. Even at your stage of life, you
have the opportunity to use your heart in a positive way.

Now, I’d like to ask Chris Bolton and Penny Mustin, Executive Superintendent Employee
Services, to join me to receive the official donation.


